
 

Dear Parents, 

As the school year draws to a close, I would like 

to wish all the children and their families well 

for the summer break. I would like to thank you 

most sincerely for your continued support for 

the school community of Scoil Nano Nagle.   

The children have all worked very hard this 

year. I am very impressed by all the good news 

in their school reports. We look forward to 

seeing you all again on Wednesday 30th 

August for reopening.  

 

In particular, we wish our second classes good 

luck as they leave us this June for 3rd class.  

 

I also want to thank all my colleagues at Nano 

for their incredible dedication to the children 

and our community here in Bawnogue: 

teachers, SNAs, childcare workers, ancillary 

staff, school secretary, lolly pop lady and our 

caretaker.  

As I am retiring in August, May I take this 

opportunity to thank this Board and previous 

Boards for the support and opportunities 

afforded to me over my years of service to the 

school.  

I joined the staff on September 20, 1983. 

I chose to spend my career in this school, Scoil 

Nano Nagle, it being a dynamic, progressive 

school, encouraging and supporting pupils, 

teachers, management, parents and the wider 

community and promoting at all times 

standards of excellence in teaching and 

learning. It is a credit to the dynamic school 

team here that we have established over the past 

two years two special classes for children with 

autism spectrum disorder. 

Finally, may I wish the community of Scoil 

Nano Nagle, pupils, staff (teaching and 

ancillary), management, Board, parents and the 

wider community of Bawnogue, health, peace 

and continued success. I do feel privileged to 

have been part of this amazing tapestry of 

discovery and learning. 

 

Enjoy the summer and stay safe, 

Ms. Carmody. 

 

 

School Closure 
Scoil Nano Nagle will close for summer 

holidays on Friday June 30th at 12.00 noon 

for Junior & Senior Infants and First and 

Second classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Good-bye, good luck and thanks to our 

wonderful 2nd classes. 

 Slán le Rang a Dó . Go n-eirí go geal libh! 

[slawn leh wrong a tho. Guh niry guh gal liv] 

 

 

Happy Holidays! Scoil Nano Nagle wishes all 

our pupils, parents/guardians, families and 

staff a very happy, safe and healthy summer 

holiday. 

 

 
 

Wednesday 30th August 
School re-opens for all pupils (including Early 

Start). 
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